

Please can you help.

Dear Everyone,

Sadly Nanstallon Chapel closed in 2021 and is going to be put on the market (price as yet unknown). A group of villagers have got together and formed the Nanstallon Community Trust to raise funds, organise the business side of things & apply for grants with the aim of buying The Chapel for the community and surrounding area to use as a village hall.

Would you be willing to write a letter of support please?

Addressed 'To whom it may Concern' the local Methodist team (Bodmin/ Wadebridge/Padstow, Methodist Circuit) to help our cause stating how important it is to have a community space! If so, please can you email it to admin@nanstalloncommunitytrust.co.uk. so that we can send them en masse. If you know of anyone else outside of the village or anyone that used to live in the village that may also have an interest in this, please would you let them know so they can also support us. The more support the better. Thank you.

The village currently has no 'community hub' where we can have social get togethers, children's play club, toddler group, coffee mornings, gardening club, yoga, birthday parties,, craft fairs, meetings etc.the list is endless!

We would also be very grateful if you could take the time to look at our web site and to 'get the word out' www.nanstalloncommunitytrust.co.uk. For those not on the internet by all means call Helen: 01208 831832 or Sheila: 01208 831731 to find out more.

We are holding a Christmas coffee and natter morning on Saturday 3rd December at Nanstallon School. 10am - 12 noon where there will be people who will be able to inform you further along with craft stalls, mulled wine (non alcoholic), mince pies, raffle, cakes, children's craft activities, lucky dip, Christmas decorations.

Thank you for your support. Nanstallon Community Trust.